
I am opposed to Senate Bill 941. It is another attempt, once again, to detour the transfer of firearms in a 
legal manner. It already identifies exceptions that gives special privileges to some law abiding  & 
responsible citizens & discriminates against others. The impact will only be to NON law enforcement 
citizens. Once again transforming an otherwise law abiding citizen into a criminal. It will NOT detour the 
transfer of firearms by the career criminals. 
 
This is a bogus bill & should be stopped. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Wayne Penton 
 

 


